
 

 
BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Stockwell Primary School        Tel: 02072747687                         Executive Headteacher 
Stockwell Road            Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk        Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL 

London SW9 9TG            Web: Stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk                         Acting Head of School   
                  Zenia McIntosh, BA (Hons) QTS 
                        
       

 

Thursday 19th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers   
 
We expect all Stockwell Primary pupils to follow our dress code, including being appropriately dressed for PE.    
 
The school PE kit is as follows: 
 
Winter Sports Kit (From October half term to spring term) 
Blue or black tracksuit bottoms 
Plain white T shirt or Stockwell branded T-shirt without a collar 
Trainers suitable for a range of sports activities. (It is unsafe for children to wear their school shoes during PE lessons) 
Infant and Nursery children should wear easy to fasten trainers. 
 
Summer Sports Kit (From Spring second half term to October half term) 
Black or Navy shorts 
Plain white T shirt 
Trainers suitable for a range of sports activities. (It is unsafe for children to wear their school shoes during PE lessons) 
 
All pupils have regular P.E sessions during the week as follows: 
   

Nursery: Monday morning/ Thursday afternoon 
RH: Friday 
RP: Monday 
Year 1: Tuesday/ Thursday 
Year 2: Tuesday/ Thursday 
Year 3: Wednesday (+ Swimming) 
Year 4: Tuesday (+ Swimming) 
Year 5: Tuesday/ Friday 
Year 6: Monday/ Wednesday 
 

On PE days, children may come to school in their PE kits as described above.  They should not wear jewellery, 
including necklaces or hoop earrings, as this may be a hazard.  Long hair should also be tied back so that children 
can see clearly. 
 
We thank you for your support with this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms. Z. McIntosh 
Acting Head of School 
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